
 ALLOCATION ANNOUNCEMENT 
LINDMORE IRRIGATION DISTRICT 

GROWERS

On July 8th, the USBR announced a reduction in water supply to the District. To maintain the landowner allocation of 
1.40 AF per acre, the District needs to account for all water to be used or not used. The Board is allowing landowners to 
transfer water allocation to the District Pool at no charge. Lindmore is maintaining the landowner allocation as follows: 

Allocation: 1.40 AF of water per acre of assessed land (140 AF for 100 acres) 
Rate: $200.00 an acre foot ($210 for pumped) 
Start Date: Water Started March 1 / Use of Allocation started May 16 
District Off: Morning of February 28, 2025 
Pool Deadline: August 31, 2024 

All water not used by February 28, 2025 will be billed to the landowner at $200 AF. If a landowner is not going to use 
their allocation, it is recommended that they transfer it to the District Pool. Last day to transfer to the District Pool is 
August 31, 2024.  

If you have questions, contact the District at 559-562-2534 
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